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Public Notice 
Temporary Public Right of Way 

(PRoW) Closure  
 

Public Footpath (Ref E-537/031/0) will be closed between 18th and 25th July 2022 due 
to onshore construction activity relating to the East Anglia THREE Offshore Windfarm 
development. The footpath runs between Newbourne Road/Woodbridge Road and Mill 
Road. 
 
This temporary closure is implemented under the granted Development Consent Order 
Ref 2017 No. 82.  
 

 

 

 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused by the temporary closure. For further 

information about the closure, please contact NKT Site Manager Liam Modlinsky on 

07522 577568. 

If you would like to contact ScottishPower Renewables about East Anglia THREE, please 

call our Community Liaison Officer Edward Rees on 07818 026934 or email 

eastangliathree@scottishpower.com.  

More information about the project is available on the ScottishPower Renewables 

website www.spreastanglia.co.uk.  
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